
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 4th May 2020,  

 

Good morning everyone,  

 

I hope you have all had a good weekend. It looks like we might be in for some nice 

weather this week so hopefully you will all be able to get some fresh air and do some 

outdoor activities, whilst of course following the rules. 

 

There has been a lot of further speculation over the last few days about when schools 

will be reopening. It looks increasingly likely that things will be changing before 

September but the government have stressed that they will give schools sufficient 

notice (at least 3 weeks) of how they plan to introduce this. I would say that the only 

thing for certain at this stage is that when we do reopen it will not be business as usual 

straight away. I am expecting that we might find out some more information about 

this later in the week when the lockdown is reviewed. My guess is that after the May 

half term we will see some changes. 

 

There is not a great deal of new information to inform you about today. All the staff 

are keeping well. Things will continue at school as they have done over the last few 

weeks. We are typically getting between 8 and 18 children in each day at the moment. 

One of the main jobs for us this week is to start putting things into place for the 

transition of our new pupils for September. This will look very different to how we 

have done it in previous years but we will ensure that we do all we can to make this 

transition as smooth as possible.  

 

I will mainly be working from home this week and Mr Strefford will be on site. My 

email will be on and the main school phone line is being diverted to my mobile phone 

so you know where I am if you need me.  

 

I hope you all have a good week. Stay safe, keep well and hopefully we will see you 

soon.  

 

Simon Dyson 


